SEPTEMBER 8, 2020 TOWN COUNCIL MEETING
PUBLIC COMMENT

First Name	Last Name	Street Address	Comments: Per Council rules and procedures, please limit comments to what can reasonably be read to the meeting record in three (3) minutes or less. Please be mindful that this form is for public comment only. Please direct questions/general inquiries to Council members directly.
Mark	Sheridan	28 Cutter Lane	In addition to the well-publicized problems at Cotton Hollow, I would like to note that conditions elsewhere in town have deteriorated noticeably this summer. Two examples: 1) The Riverfront Park boathouse area has been the frequent scene of loud foul-mouthed teenagers jumping into and out of the river and covering the upper deck of the boathouse with fast-food garbage. It has at times become impossible to sit and chat or read there. 2) On Monday afternoon, Aug 17th, loud, foul-mouthed teenagers were jumping into and out of the fountain in the center of town, causing moms with young children and people chatting on benches or at tables to leave the park. I would like to register that if we want to continue to extend our welcome to non-residents to enjoy our parks, we have to understand that doing so will necessarily entail increasing our costs to police the parks if we want Glastonbury citizens to continue to feel safe and comfortable there, as well.
Tracy	Worthington	499 Bell Street	Cotton Hollow: For years I've been walking my dog from Rt 17 entry. Never have I witnessed anything destructive/ trash/broken glassware. Parking spaces are respected. I implore the council to open this area for parking at no cost and to remove the parking fee at the Hopewell entry. Please keep for town residents only. Don't nickel and dime usour taxes are aplenty! Do the right thing, please. Thank you ~